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Mail in voting in Oregon makes it a joy to vote. We spend hours looking up 

candidates and measures to ensure that we are voting for our values. This would not 

be possible at a polling station. Mail in voting is the pro-democracy choice because it 

allows more people to make their voice heard, not just those who are available during 

business hours on a weekday. 


